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July 20, 1984

John B. Martin SEGION Vi
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory =~ aission

Region V

1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210

Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Subject: Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station (PVNGS)
Units 1, 2, and 3
IE Bulletin 84-02 "Failure of General Electric
Type HFA Relays in use in Class 1E Safety Systems"
Docket Nos. STN 50-528/529/530
File: 84-055-026: D.4.01.1

Dear Mr. Martin:

IE Bulletin 84-02, "Failure of General Electric Type HFA Relays in use
in Class 1E Safety Systems", requested Licensees to provide a response
pertaining to plans and schedules for replacing these relays.

In order to complete the required process, APS requested and was granted
a two month extension by Mr, Paul Narbut (Region V). We will therefore

supply our respcise as requested on the subject Bulletin by September
20, 1984,

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Todd Bloom (602) 943-7200,
extension 6159,

Very truly yours

(((\/ AV

E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
APS Vice President
Nuclear Production
ANPP Project Director

EEVBJr/SRF/mb

cc: Director, Office of Inspection anu Enforcement
Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
E. A, Lici'ra - Project Manager USNRC
Roy Zim~ rman - Sr. Resident Inspector USNRC
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